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We write to you again as the Co-Chairs of the GNSO’s New gTLD Subsequent Procedures Working Group 
(WG), which is tasked with calling upon the community’s collective experiences from the 2012 New gTLD 
Program round to consider potential changes that may be needed to the existing 2007 Introduction of 
New Generic Top-Level Domains policy recommendations and implementation. This message is to 
inform you that on 30 October, the Working Group published a Supplemental Initial Report[icann.org], 
which targets a collection of five topics that were not covered in the Initial Report and were deemed to 
require additional consideration. 
  
As with the Initial Report, we encourage you to review this report and provide feedback through public 
comment on the draft preliminary recommendations, options, and questions for community feedback. 
Your input is essential to the success of this PDP. 
  
If possible, please submit your comments and input to us by 12 December 2018 so that we may fully 
consider it in our further deliberations. 
  
Best regards, 
Cheryl Langdon-Orr and Jeff Neuman (WG Co-Chairs) 
 


